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In the last two years there have been numerous changes to the Policy and
Procedures in the Election Section. We urge all to review these changes to follow
the required procedures concerning all elections at all levels. There have been
changes to some forms. We urge all Regional Directors to keep their members
informed of these changes to avoid any problems in the future.

The Covid Pandemic has caused many changes and considerations in date
requirements but the majority have complied.

I want to thank the Election Committee for their hard work during this last term
and their continued support to the Committee and AVVA

Committee members: Wynella Bethards, Jennifer Ellis*, Linda Haberkorn and Ann
Rice, and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor

e Jennifer Ellis was removed from committee at the time of her
announcement to run for an office.



